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Family Boating Day – 7th May 2011
The first ‘Family Boating Day’ of the year took place on the 7th May and saw 1st Hampton Hill hosting our colleagues from Battersea, as well as seeing many of our Group get on (and sometimes ‘in’) the water.
With the weather not being inclement and the river flowing gently, we were able to allow all Beavers, Cubs, Scouts and Explorers to get out on the water in Kayaks, Rowing boats, the powered craft and even ‘Achilles’ our gig.

 The Scouts which were new to boating all said that they enjoyed the new experience.  Those that were adept enough were able to take part in races and games.

When I have pictures available, I will post some here and others on the website photos section. 
